
City joins with South Coast
Plaza officials to kick off
Lunar New Year
Mayor Steve Mensinger and Mayor Pro Tem Jim Righeimer and
members of the city staff attended South Coast Plaza’s opening
celebration of the Chinese Lunar New Year on Wednesday Feb. 3
at South Coast Plaza.

Deemed the “Year of the Monkey,” this is the seventh year that
South Coast Plaza has chosen to celebrate the event that was
headlined  by  the  shopping  center’s  head  of  international
marketing, Werner Escher.

Also attending from South Coast Plaza were Anton and Sally
Segerstrom, David Grant and Debra Gunn-Downing as well as
dignitaries  from  around  the  county,  including  county
supervisor  Lisa  Bartlett  and  Michelle  Steel.

The  festivities  included  samplings  of  traditional  Chinese
cuisine and formal Chinese dragon dancers.
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